OCKER HILL ACADEMY

Gospel Oak Road, Tipton, West Midlands DY4 0DS • Tel: 0121 556 0445 www.ockerhillacademy.co.uk



SC/SF/MG/RS

March 24

Dear Parent/Carer,

The Year 6 Leavers Celebration Party has been booked, and will be held at

WS10 Wednesbury - WS10 7PA on Monday 15th July 2024 prom 7pm till 9pm.

Only pupils leaving Year 6 this summer from Ocker Hill Academy will be allowed to attend. It will include a disco and food (buppet style). Every child in Year 6 is guaranteed entrance (unless a parent has been specifically notified otherwise).

The children will need to be dropped opp and collected from the venue by a suitable member of their pamily. There is no dress code. We feel that we must stress that we, as an academy, do not expect pamilies to buy/hire new outpits for this occasion; this is entirely up to individual families.

As mentioned in the attached letter pupils will be allowed to leave after the last leavers assembly this will give them time to 'Get Ready'

We look porward to enjoying a really memorable evening.

Yours sincerely

Year 6 Team



